
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 4 By Councillor Staniforth for answer 

by the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 19 November 2020 

   

Residents of both Craigentinny and Duddingston ward and 

Portobello and Craigmillar ward have raised the issue of 

vehicles parking in front of the shared cycle/walking route at 

the Seafield end of Portobello promenade thus blocking 

access. 

Question (1) Are there any plans to address this issue? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) If ‘yes’, when can we expect to see those measures 

introduced? 

Answer (2)  

   

   

 
 

 


